Dear College Readiness/Alg II Parents and Students

Welcome to College Readiness, the first part of yearlong Alg II.  My name is Melissa Churchill and will be the teacher this year.  I have had the pleasure of working with many of you already and am excited to “see” all of you Monday.  I understand many of us are anxious about next week so here are some guidance to help ease into next week.
1. Join REMIND: Text @387kf68 to 81010.  You may opt to sign up for emails. If there are difficulty within the county platform, we will send instructions through Remind.  Additionally, you can reach me with questions through the Remind platform.
2. Textbook: We do not have a book for Alg II.  
3. Pre-course Assignment: It has been decided to not require the students to turn in the pre-course Alg II assignment. 
4. In addition to CTLS, you may also check my blog, https://2021churchill.weebly.com/.  Currently, all handouts, notes, or assignments will be there for download in addition to the CTLS platform. 
5. Tutoring Sessions: are available weekdays from 1:30-3:30. Students may request appointments for focused individual coach on any assignments.  Additional appointments will be available on Wednesdays. 
6. DeltaMath: We will be using DeltaMath as one of our platforms for individual work.  Please click here for instructions on setting up account. 
7. Gradpoint: We will continue to use Gradpoint.  You have all been added to my roster in Gradpoint.  Your log in should be your student ID for both Username and Password.  Please try to log in.  If you are having trouble you may text or email me so I can try to reset your account.  https://ccsd7367-harrisonhs-ccl.v2.gradpoint.com/
8. TI-36x Pro: It is highly recommended to purchase the TI-36X Pro.  After a brief search, Walmart has the best deal and can be found here. Click here for picture.
9. PTSA: If you have not yet joined, I encourage you to do so.  Each week, PTSA sends out an email blast that highlights everything that is going on at HHS.  It is a great way to keep up with school news.  http://www.harrisonptsa.org/

Please be patient with all of your teachers as we are all learning this new digital learning environment.  There will be inevitable changes as we strive to provide the best learning environment.  All changes will be passed along as they become available. 

I look forward to working with each of you throughout this digital learning and I can’t wait to have you all back in school!
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